
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joey’s Weekly 
 Events  

Our aspiration is for students to 
demonstrate sustained growth in Numeracy 

and Literacy and improved levels of 
collective well-being within our Catholic 

community. 
 

 
NOTES ISSUED and located on website. 

2024 Term 1 Planner 

2024 Term 1 Canteen Menu with price increase 

Employment vacancies advertised on;  

https://www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au/employm

ent  

Thursday 
7 December 

School AGM @4 pm 

End of Year Concert @ 6 pm 

Which is an alcohol-free event. 

Harvey SHS YR 7 Orientation 
 

Friday 
8 December 

 

End of Term Mass @ 9 am 
 

End of Year Reward Pizza Lunch at 

no cost to families 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

 

Monday 
29 January 

 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

Tuesday 
30 January 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

The school uniform shop will be 

open between 8:30am – 11:30am 

for parents. EFTPOS available – 

NO cash please! 

 

 

Wednesday 
31 January 

First day back for students 

 Pre Primary – YR 6 

 

Kindy students have a staggered 

start being either today or 

tomorrow. Please check your 

information packs for details 

 

There will be NO CANTEEN 

today 

 

AGM: AGM reports have been issued on the school website. These will be taken as read at the AGM 

tonight. https://www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au/school-performance-reports  

 
 

ST VINCENT de PAUL: 

St Vincent de Paul for the last 20 years or more has distributed Christmas Hampers to those who have been 

finding it difficult to make ends meet.  This year they, along with the Family Support Service will be 

distributing over 160 Hampers.  Unfortunately, this may be St Vinnies' last year, as in the New Year we will 

be left with only two Welfare Officers and only a few more volunteers in the Store.  Unfortunately, if 

Welfare does cease, then the shop will also be closed. Because of the nature of Welfare, it is imperative that 

we have at least three operating Conference members (for Welfare). St Vinnies are desperately in need of 

volunteers; Police Clearances are needed, and St Vinnies will have that done.  If you were to find that you 

have three hours a week, or fortnight, as a volunteer, you could begin in the Store and once familiar with the 

running of the centre think of training as a Welfare Officer. 

To be a volunteer in the Store you just need to be willing to learn the cash register and to enjoy meeting new 

people. If you are new to the Parish or even an older resident and find you would like to contribute to your 

community, please ring 9733 3057 and ask to speak to the Manager; she will return your call if she is 

unavailable. Regards, Judy Alexander, Vice President, Waroona Conference. 
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